
 

STATE OF HAWAIʻI 
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH 

KA ʻOIHANA OLAKINO 
P. O. BOX 3378 

HONOLULU, HI  96801-3378 

BEVERAGE CONTAINER FEE TO REMAIN ONE CENT 
($0.01) THROUGH AUGUST 31, 2025 

Please be advised that the Hawaii Deposit Beverage Container program’s “container 
fee” - which is currently set at 1 cent ($0.01) per container through August 31, 2024 

– will remain at 1 cent ($0.01) per container through August 31, 2025. 

JOSH GREEN, M.D. 
GOVERNOR OF HAWAIʻI 

KE KIAʻĀINA O KA MOKUʻĀINA ʻO HAWAIʻI 

KENNETH S. FINK, MD, MGA, MPH 
DIRECTOR OF HEALTH 

KA LUNA HOʻOKELE 
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